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August 25, 2020

The Renaissance Foundation
Attn: Thomas Rosensteel

555 S Randall Rd, Suite 206
St. Charles, IL 60174-2828

Dear Thomas,

No parent should have to choose between giving their child a laptop to complete school work or
making their rent payment. Luckily, because of your generosity to Union League Boys & Girls Clubs,
our parents don’t have to make that incredibly difficult choice.

Parents just want to see their children succeed; and because of your gift of $500.00, they'll be able
to. At Union League Boys & Girls Clubs, we are pivoting to providing daytime programming to our
youth so they have the opportunity to stay on track with their virtual learning, encouraged, assisted,
and guided by trained youth development professionals in a safe, familiar, and fun environment.

We know everyone is anxious with the current state of the world and our daily lives. You've been able
to take one thing off our parents’ plates; navigating their children through virtual schooling. They’ll
have the security of knowing that during the school day, their kids will be at their Boys & Girls Club,
surrounded by peers and trusted adults. Combined with our meal distribution to members, mental
health services, and providing PPE to ensure our youth, staff, and volunteers are safe, you're helping
our communities in more ways than one.

Thank you for your generosity to Union League Boys & Girls Clubs. As we continue to serve the
Chicago youth who need us most, we thank you for stepping up and supporting them on their way to
great futures. Should you have any questions about your gift or ULBGC, don't hesitate to contact my
team at development@ulbgc.org or 312-583-9924.

With gratitude,”
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Mary Ann Mahon Huels
President & CEO

Because Union League Boys & Girls Clubs is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, your gift of $500.00
(received at ULBGC 8/24,/2020) may be tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law, though this is not
intended as legal or tax advice. Kindly consult your professional adviser(s) as to deductibility relative to
your personal financial situation. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.
Federal Tax ID: 36-2167939

* www.ulbgc.org



